Subject: FW: Nikiski resolution

From: richardmcgahan [mailto:boulderpoint@alaska.net]
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 8:16 AM

To: Blankenship, Johni <JBlankenship@kpb.us>

Subject: Nikiski resolution

Dear Madam Clerk,

| would appreciate it if you would please forward the following email to each assembly member for tonight's meeting.
Thank you very much,

Karen and Richard McGahan

Dear Assembly Member,

Please pass the resolution before you regarding the ability of the citizens of Nikiski to vote on the issue of incorporation.
We are asking you, regardless of whether you are in favor or not on the issue of incorporation, to support the right of
the people of Nikiski to vote.

You were each voted into office. The right to vote is a sacred American privilege. Our state requires a huge amount of
work to get to this stage in the process. The Nikiski citizens obtained legal advice and financial services to ascertain if this
was a viable option, before even beginning the process, which has so far taken 2 years.

Then our own Borough Mayor, voted in by all the residents of the borough, used borough funds and the borough legal
department's time to file a brief with the LBC against giving the very citizens he represents the opportunity to vote.
This was done without consent or even review by the assembly members, or even by the assembly representative from
the Nikiski district.

Please pass this resolution and give the residents of Nikiski an opportunity to vote on their destiny.

Thank you,

Karen and Richard McGahan
Nikiski Residents for

53 years and 62 years



